
HOODIES  
AVAILABLE
Attention Xatśūll members, we 
are ordering branded hoodies for 
anyone who would like one.

There is a zipper and non-zipper 
option.

If you want one, please email 
disbursement@xatsull.com or drop 
this poster at the front desk with the 
following information:
Name:
Address:
Size:
Zipper or no zipper: 
 
Deadline: June 15

Please note we will only be placing 
one order so if you don’t get your 
request in on time, you will miss out. 
There will be no extensions.

THE SIZING SEEMS A LITTLE SMALL 
SO YOU MAY WANT TO GO UP 

FROM YOUR USUAL SIZE


